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 COMMUNITY CENTER UPDATES 

Please stop in and check out the new playground equipment 

recently installed!  It is open to the public for use, but 

remember,  all children should be supervised and play at your 

own risk.  Thank you to the donors for their generous 

contributions toward the purchase.  If any one is still interested, 

donations are being accepted yet.  

Dart’s Plastering, Double D Landscaping,               

Green and Gold Concrete, Loritz Plumbing                                  

Mike & Lynn Mleziva,   Sugar Bush Poured Walls               

Theys Trucking, Voyaguer Financial                                  

******************************************************************** 

COMPREHENSIVE PLAN INITIAL MEETING 

Our first, initial meeting for the Comprehensive plan update is 

scheduled for July 13 at 6:00 pm at the Town Hall. Anyone 

interested in attending and helping plan for the future of our 

Town is welcome to attend.  

It is a volunteer group, meeting 6-7 times.  If interested in 

joining, please contact Judy at 920-863-3370 or 

townofhumboldt@outlook.com.  Meetings will begin in July , 

2023 and end in May, 2024.   

^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^ 

Construction Update  

Utilizing our ARPA (American Rescue Plan Act)money, the 

Town will begin construction on our storage shed on the Town 

Hall property this summer. The Town received approximately 

$142,000 from the federal government during the covid 

pandemic to be used for infrastructure improvements, lost 

wages, or other qualifying expenditures. Part of this money 

went toward the playground equipment, most will go towards 

this shed and the remaing will go towards other infrastructure.  

 

 

Recycle Center Updates 

We continue to encourage all 

residents to recycle, as the 

recycling market is improving 

and we were charged only 

$8/ton this past month. 

Thank you all for continuing 

to recycle. 

 

Reminder that our hours of 

operation are from 9 am-1 pm 

on Saturdays and 4-8 pm on 

Wednesdays.  

 
 

 Due to Heim recycling closing, we 

are not accepting any recyclable 

metals currently.  We will update 

the Town as this situation 

changes 

 



JOB OPPORTUNITY  

If anyone has thought about entering Town government, we are looking for someone to take over for our 

Treasurer in 2 years.  The job is parttime, paid quarterly, flexible hours – attending monthly meetings.  

We would train you starting asap! Having a bookkeeping background is helpful but not essential, 

utilizing quickbooks, excel, and maintaining the Town Web site are some of the job highlights. This is an 

elected position, so the sooner we know the better. Please contact Jeanne Conard at 920-845-5459 if 

interested.  Also,  our clerk, in 4 years,  is looking to retire as well.  PLEASE, if interested contact Jeanne 

or Judy for more information. 

^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^ 

NEW ORDINANCE TO REVIEW  

CHAPTER 32: RESTRICTING USE & OBSTRUCTION OF TOWN ROAD RIGHT OF WAY DITCHES AND 

EMBANKMENTS 

This ordiance regulates and limits the altering of ditches and the right of way on Town Roads in 

Humboldt. It also addresses depositing rubbish or yard wastes in any ditch, drain water discharge and 

structure or construction in the right of way.  

This ordinance can be found on the website – townofhumboldt.com, so please review.  

Judy Baierl, Clerk; Town of Humboldt, Brown County  

575 S New Franken Rd 

Green Bay WI 54311 

Phone: 920-863-3370 

Fax: 920-863-3388 

townofhumboldt@outlook.com or jbaierl@humboldt-wi.gov 

 

  

 

 


